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DATE: October 25,2010 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Please file the attached document in the docket file for Docket No. 100421-TL. This document 
includes an email from Stan Greer identifing a correction to the requested numbering resource. 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Sakina Deas, Research Assistant, Division of Regulatory Analysis LO, w 
100421-TL- Document to be Included in the Docket file 
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Sakina Deas 

From: 
Sent: 
To: Sakina Deas 
cc: GREER, STAN L (ATTSI) 
Subject: RE: 100421-TL - BellSouth Code Denial 

GREER, STAN L (ATTSI) [sg7766@att.com] 
Thursday, October 14, 2010 2:53 PM 

Great Thanks -see below. 

It appears that I have transposed the numbers in paragraph 5 of AT&T's peititon in Docket No. 100421- 
TI,. The requested numbering resources should have been NPA 639-3XXX, 7XXX and 8XXX instead 
of NPA 693-3XXX, 7XXX and 8XXX. If there is additional information you need to process this 
request, please let me know. Thanks 

Stan L. Greer 
AT&T Florida 
Area Manager - Regulatory Relations 
Phone - (850) 577-5552 
"This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are AT&Tpropetty, are confidential, and are intended solely for the 
use of the individual or entity to whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipient(s) or 
otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and 
delete this message immediately from your computer Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, 
printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. " 
From: Sakina Deas [mailto:SDEAS@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Thursday, October 14,2010 2:43 PM 
To: GREER, STAN L (AlTSI) 
Subjeb. 100421-TL - BellSouth Code Denial 

. . 

Stan, 

I spoke with Bob and he says in order to correct the transpose number issue you can submit an email regarding 
the correction. Thanks. 

Sakina Deas 
Research Assistant 
Flmida Public Smicz Commission 
850-4'3-6504 
sa%a@psc.sta&.fllls 
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